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Cape Hatteras National Seashore
1401 National Park Drive
Manteo, NC 27954

Re:  Off-RoadVehicle Management Plan at Cape Hattetas National Seashore, Dare County, ER 10-0173
Dear Superintendent Murray:
Thank you for your letter of March 4, 2010, concerning the above project.

We have conducted 2 review of the project and are aware of no historic resources which would be affected by
the project. Therefore, we have no comment on the project as proposed.

The above comments are made pursuant to Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and the
Advisory Council on Historic Preservation’s Regulations for Compliance with Section 106 codified at 36 CFR
Part 800.

Thank you for your cooperation and consideration. Tf you have questions concerning the above comment,
please contact Renee Gledhill-Earley, environmental review coordinator, at 919-807-6579. In all future
communication concerning this project, please cite the above-referenced tracking number.

Sincerely,
4’eter Sandbeck &%

Location: 109 East Jones Strect, Rakeigh NC 27601 Mailing Address: 4617 Mail Serviee Center, Raleigh NC 27699-4617 Telephane/Fax: (919) 807-6570/807-6599





